
 St Peter and St Paul CE Primary School  
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Newsletter: Friday 8th November 2024 

 

There are many ways to get in touch. 
Call: 01724 701980 

Email: admin.stpandstp@northlincs.gov.uk 
Twitter: @Lakeside_school 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
I'm pleased to announce our upcoming Parents' 
Evenings on Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st 
November, from 3:30pm to 6pm. Bookings open 
on Sunday 20th October at 8am, with 10-minute 
slots available. Bookings will close the day 
before. Please use the provided link to secure 
your preferred time. We look forward to sharing 
your child's progress with you. 

https://stpandstp.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
With Me in Mind are available for parent/carer 
appointments on 19th November between 4pm 
- 5pm.  If you would like an appointment please 
contact Mrs Fields at school by Friday 8th 
November. 
 
FUNDRAISING 
Thank you for all your support with our school 
fundraising which helps us to enhance the 
resources and opportunities we can give all 
children in school. We raised an amazing 
£2170.05 from the Colour run in October and we 
raised £270.00 from the firework event this 
week. Thank you for completing the 
questionnaire regarding firework night so that 
we can all work together to keep great 
community events happening. We have had 
some lovely feedback and lots of offers to help 
out next year. Squares board will be running over 
the Christmas period - the promise of some great 
prizes including SUFC tickets and money off 
vouchers kindly donated by Currys Lakeside.  
This week we have met with the company who 
designed the peace garden and the bark kitchen 
and they will be starting work shortly on 
renovating the chicken coup area for all children 
to be able to use at break times and as part of 
lessons.  
 
 
 

 
 

RECEPTION 2025 TOURS 
If you have a child who is due to start school in 
September 2025 then we have tours of the 
school available on Thursday 14th November at 
1.15 – 2.00pm with Miss Tomlin EYFS leader. 
Please come along and share the dates with 
other families. The application for a Reception 
place for 2025 closes on 15 January 2025. Please 
follow the link below to apply for a place. 
https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-
libraries-and-learning/schools-colleges-and-
further-education/apply-for-a-school-place/ 
 

NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE INTER-FAITH WEEK  
Sunday 10th – Sunday 17th November is North 
Lincolnshire Interfaith week. There are many 
ways to become involved. Please see the 
attached leaflet with full details on.  
 
E-SAFETY 
This term we have had a number of issues with 
children using mobile phones and social media 
being brought into school. Can I please 
encourage all parents to regularly check their 
children’s devices to ensure you are monitoring 
their behaviour and safety online. Please see 
NSPCC advice on how you can do this. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/parental-controls/ 
 

ODD SOCKS DAY 
Monday 11th November is the start of national 
Anti-bullying week. Can all children please wear 
odd socks on that day to launch the week and it’s 
an opportunity to encourage people to express 
themselves and celebrate their individuality and 
what makes us all unique! 

 
CHILDREN IN NEED 
Friday 15th November is Children In Need Day. All 
children and staff can wear spots or yellow to 
school on Friday 15th November. Please bring a 
donation to support Children in Need. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Date and Time Event 

Monday 11th November Wear odd socks day  

Thursday 14th November Class 2HE Target Games Festival trip  

Friday 15th November Children In Need 

Tuesday 19th November 3.30 – 6.00pm Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 21st November 3.30 – 6.00pm Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 4th December pm Reception Christmas Concert 

Thursday 5th December am Reception Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 10th December Christingle services St Paul’s Church 
Mary/Bess – AM – Anne/Victoria - PM 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Dinner Day 

Monday 16th December Creswell Craggs 3CS & ½ GE (Year 3) 

Tuesday 17th December Creswell Craggs 4HR & ½ GE (Year 4) 

Tuesday 17th December pm Year 1 & 2 Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 18th December Whole school pantomime  

Thursday 19th December am Year 1 & 2 Christmas Concert 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 
 

ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality education for all our children. In order for a child to reach their full 
potential, we expect a high level of school attendance. Holidays in term time are unauthorised, unless in exceptional 
circumstances and referred to the Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a Penalty Notice.  
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Free school meals are offered to children of families who receive one of the following: Universal Credit with an 
annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, Income Support, Income-based Job Seekers Allowance, 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, 
The guarantee element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190.  To apply follow the link below:  https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-
food-and-free-school-meals/ 
 

UNIFORM 
We have surplus amounts of school uniform, which we will have available on Friday Coffee Mornings or alternatively 
you can contact Mrs Elvin at school via phone on the email below and she can help with providing uniform if needed. 
Please contact us if you are in need – we are here to help.  
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